
 

 
 

PBM Reporting Task Force: Additional Data Elements for Consideration 

Purpose of the PBM Task Force: 
1. To determine what information related to pharmaceutical costs, if any, the Department of Managed Health Care 

should require to be reported by health care service plans or their contracted pharmacy benefit managers, in 
addition to reporting already required under state law. 

2. The Task Force shall consider inclusion of information including, but not limited to, the following: 
a. Wholesale acquisition costs of pharmaceuticals 
b. Rebates obtained by the health care service plans or the pharmacy benefit manager from pharmaceutical 

manufacturers 
c. Payments to network pharmacies 
d. Exclusivity arrangements between health care service plans or contracted pharmacy benefit managers with 

pharmaceutical manufacturers 
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